
 South Fayette Township Youth Football Association  

Sunday, March 1, 2020         

Association Meeting Minutes 
Members: Mike Ludwig (President), Shawn Lamonde (Vice President), Candace Ankrum (Treasurer), 

Barbara Earley (Secretary), Eric Makar (League Representative), Gregg Earley (Football 
Director), Jennifer Bostian (Fundraising Coordinator), Bruce Bostian (Registration and 
Rosters), Tim Mantick (Webmaster), ________ (Concessions) 

 President:  

• Anthony Lee, seeking volunteer coaching spot: Anthony had the opportunity to speak with 
the board about continuing his involvement with youth sports.  Having started playing 
football in South Fayette, Anthony has interest in assisting wherever we may need him.  
Once registration closes and coaching interest is determined, we will place him where we 
could use additional help. 

• Coach Rossi Spring Flag Football Meeting: Registration will be pen and paper and will take 
place in person on 2 set dates in March in the Community room.  Once dates are verified 
by South Fayette, they will be sent out via email.  Details to be determined and sent out.  
Will include a combine (1 session), followed by weekly Sunday evening skills sessions and 
games. Will run early April through early June.  Steelers will provide equipment, High 
School Football players will ref, and parents will assist in coaching.  Cost will be 
approximately $40 per athlete.   
 

 Vice President:  

• Discuss Head Coach for 7th Grade Division 
o Nominations: Shawn Lamonde: Nominations are closed 

• By Laws regarding Play Rule: K-6 has a minimum 6 play rule and we will stick with it.   
• 5 Play Rule on 7th Grade Team: Currently no minimum play rule in By Laws, nor will there 

be. 

 Treasurer:  

• Treasurer’s Report: $20 reimbursed for a 2019 Yearbook not received.  $250 check to the 
Ostrowski fund in 2019 not cashed, we continue to follow up. 

• Budget: Line by line, the board went through past expenses and fundraiser profits.  
Treasurer created a budget for 2020 that reflects current fundraising ventures.  The 
board is hopeful this budget will result in potential savings to chip away at replacing all 
helmets within the next 3 years. 

 Secretary:  

• Dates to Remember: SHYFL dates sent out, Shed Reorganization, Spring Flag Registration 
Dates submitted for availability, Regular Season Tackle and Flag Registration open April 
1st, Parent Meeting date submitted for availability, Cornhole Tournament will be Sunday, 
August 16th 

• Rooster’s Flyer with details to push out: Fundraising Ladies to create 

 League Representative:  



• Review League Meeting SHYFL and Parkway: Notes were shared. We are owed trophy 
money to be paid once dues are paid to SHYFL. 

• EMS: Being arranged for by VP 
• HUDL: Due to increased cost we are looking into using HUDL for 3-4 and 5-6 teams and 

not for K-2, nor 7th. 
• Fields for games will be requested in June. 
• Fairview scheduling request will be made soon. 

 
 Football Director:  

• Shed Reorganization: Will be on Saturday March 14th from 9-11. 

 Fundraising Coordinator:  

• March Madness Poll: $10 per entry, Venmo payment only, will use SF gmail account to 
receive entries, SFTYFA will take 50% of proceeds.  The other 50% will be split 75% to 
first place, 25% to second place.  Once details are solidified, an email will be sent out.   

• Rooster’s Fundraiser: April 4th 7pm-1am, $15 entry with the chance to buy $5 card for 
game of chance (for first 52 interested), 3 larger baskets instead of more baskets that 
are smaller, Arthur Moats to guest bartend, Tips will go to the Association,  More details 
to come. 

• Cornhole Tournament: Will take place on Sunday, August 16th.  No Saturdays available at 
Fairview.  No 5th/6th grade game will take place.  Looking into 7th grade scrimmage 
instead. 

• Cash Bash: Information will be gathered for Board consideration on a Cash Bash 
Fundraiser later in the year. 

 Registration and Rosters:  

• Registration: Will open April 1st for K-7 tackle and K-2 Flag Football.  In person 
registration will occur at the South Fayette Community Room, dates have been submitted 
and once verified by SF will be sent out via email.  The in-person registration will be 
immediately followed by a parent meeting. 

 Webmaster:  

•  

 Concessions:  

• No Concessions Board Member: Hopefully there will be interest when we have a parent 
meeting. We must compensate for having no head of Concessions. Tuesday Night snack 
shack might have to be maintained by team moms on a rotating basis. Items can be 
simple for snack shack, but game day concessions will have to have more options. We will 
continue to recruit and plan if this spot stays vacant. 

 Past Tabled Items:  

 

 Tabled for Next Meeting:  

 


